
                               RE Committee Meeting – May 1, 2009 

 

 

Just a quick overview of meeting.  Kevin Milton – NCCC Parliamentarian is our  

Chairperson for each meeting.  We currently don’t receive meeting notes direct from 

Kevin so below is an abbreviated overview of our RE meeting.  

 

Dick Yanko, Sylvia Hoaldridge, Larry Beebe, Joan Thomas came by and gave an 

overview of what they would be telling us at the Governors meeting on Saturday.  For 

details see those notes. 

 

RE Newsletter Committee report: They are currently reviewing the Newsletters that have 

come in for the contest.  Cowtown Vettes from SW Region is submitting their newsletters 

for the yearly contest. 

 

Under Old Business: 

 

Information:  The Standing Rule change that was made on Nov. 2008 has been changed 

on the web site (Membership page 4) By-Laws and Standing Rules will be on the web 

site. 

 

We reviewed the Article III (Members) There are changes within the article beings 

submitted by Larry Morrison and the membership committee for review.  After group 

review – still questions and Kevin was going to talk with Larry with regards to questions.   

 

Jeannie Ruston 

Southwest RE 
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